
Tender Notice 

                                                                             The THQ hospital Burewala has received budget from 

Government of Punjab. It is intended that part of the proceeds of this budget will be applied to eligible 

payments under the contract for supply of following items:  

Tender  no Details Tender fee Tender opening date 

15/2019-20 Procurement of misc. items   14.12.2019 

The THQ hospital Burewala now invites sealed bids from eligible bidders, Manufacturers, authorized 
Sales & Service Dealers for the supply of above mentioned items. 

 Bidding shall be conducted through Open Competitive Bidding (Single Stage-Two Envelope) 

procedures specified in the Punjab Procurement Rules PPRA 2014 (amended Jan 2016), and is 

open to all eligible bidders as defined in the bidding document. 

 Interested eligible bidders may obtain bidding documents and further information from the office 

of procurement officer THQ hospital, Burewala, on submission of written application along 

with payment of non-refundable fee of RS. 1000/- (one thousand  Only). Bidding documents are 

available till the date of opening from office of Procurement Officer, THQ Hospital, Burewala. 

 Bidding documents are also available on Punjab Procurement Regulatory Authority website 

(www.ppra.punjab.gov.pk)  and on website of THQ Hospital Burewala 

(www.thqhburewala.com.pk) until the closing date for the submission of bids. 

 Sealed Bids must be delivered to the above office on or before 12:00 pm. on the date of 

opening and   must be accompanied by a Bid Security  in the form of CDR, Pay Order, Demand 

Draft, or Banker’s Cheque from a Scheduled Bank of Pakistan. 

 Bids will be opened in the presence of bidders’ representatives who choose to attend at 12:30 pm 

on the same date in the Office of The Medical Superintendent THQ Hospital BUREWALA 

on the closing date. 

 The bidders are requested to give their best and final prices as no negotiations are expected. 

 Taxes will be deducted as per applicable government rules and NTN certificate must be provided. 

THQ hospital Burewala  is GST exempted. 

 For obtaining any further information or clarifications, please contact at the following. 
      The Medical Superintendent 

      THQ Hospital BUREWALA . 

       Government of Punjab 

                                                        Tel: 067-9200147 

  

 

http://www.thqhburewala.com.pk/

